
September 1, 2024 

 

Dear Potomac Community, 

 We’re off and running into Week 3! In observance of Labor Day, there will be no school on Monday and 

students will return on Tuesday, 9/3. Please find several important Potomac Senior High School updates 

below: 

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT: Potomac Parents are invited to tour the building and meet their student’s 

teachers at Back to School Night this Thursday, 9/5 at 6pm. Please plan to attend to start the school year 

off informed with school updates and information! 

SCHOOL PICTURE DAY: 9th, 10th, and 11th Grade students will have school pictures taken on 9/4 and 

9/5 during English classes. Parents, it's not too late to order your underclassmen picture package! Please 

visit the Lifetouch website (my.lifetouch.com) to order your student’s picture package using Picture Day 

ID: EVT2WBKWZ.  

For questions regarding school pictures please contact Mrs. Lindsey McKenzie (McKenzLF@pwcs.edu) at 

703.441.4200. 

ACTIVITY BUSES: Potomac Activity Buses are back! Beginning on 9/3, each Tuesday and Thursday 

students will be provided with FREE Activity Bus transportation to support afterschool academic support 

and extracurricular participation. Students should verify teacher/sponsor availability beforehand. 

Students riding Activity Buses will be picked-up from Potomac at ~4:45pm and may be dropped off at 

more general stops throughout the community instead of their normal AM/PM bus stops. 

POTOMAC ATHLETICS TICKETS: Fall sports are here! Throughout the 24 – 25 school year, all HOME game 

tickets, and athletic passes will be sold online only! Tickets will be available via Hometown Ticketing. 

-        PWCS has a NO BAG POLICY-no backpacks, purses, fanny packs, etc. Clear bags are permitted for 

diaper and medical ONLY. 

-        Spectators for varsity football games will be required to go through EVOLV detection scanners when 

entering the stadium. 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

September 2: Holiday (NO SCHOOL) 

September 5: Back To School Night @ 6:15p (Potomac HS) 

September 19: PTSO Meeting (Library) 

  

Thank you for your continued support of Potomac Senior High School! 

 
Stacy Norwood 
Acting Principal 
norwoosm@pwcs.edu 
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